
From: Valerie Oakes voakes@loxahatcheegrovesfl.gov
Subject: Re: Document Request

Date: April 25, 2025 at 1:34 PM
To: Lisa El-Ramey lel-ramey@loxahatcheegrovesfl.gov
Cc: Glen Torcivia glen@torcivialaw.com

Good afternoon, 

I do not have a record for this request.  

Valerie Oakes, CMC
Town Clerk
Office of the Town Clerk
Town of Loxahatchee Groves
155 F Road
Loxahatchee Groves, FL 33470
Office: 561.807.6672
 

Disclaimer: Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address
released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this
office by phone or in writing.
 
PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from the Town of
Loxahatchee Groves officials and employees regarding public business are public records available to the public and
media upon request. Your e-mail communications may be subject to public disclosure. Under Florida law, e-mail
addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a public records request, do
not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing. The views expressed in this
message may not necessarily reflect those of the Town of Loxahatchee Groves. If you have received this message in
error, please notify us immediately by replying to this message, and please delete it from your computer. 
 

From: Lisa El-Ramey <lel-ramey@loxahatcheegrovesfl.gov>
Sent: Friday, April 25, 2025 9:51 AM
To: Valerie Oakes <voakes@loxahatcheegrovesfl.gov>
Cc: Glen Torcivia <glen@torcivialaw.com>
Subject: Re: Document Request
 
Good Morning Valerie,

Just following up on the status of this request.

Kind regards,
Lisa

Lisa El-Ramey
Town Council Member Seat #2
Town of Loxahatchee Groves
Mobile 561-942-6583
Town Hall 561-793-2418
lel-ramey@loxahatcheegrovesfl.gov
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Disclaimer: Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail 
address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this 
entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.
 
PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from 
the Town of Loxahatchee Groves officials and employees regarding public business are public 
records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may be subject to 
public disclosure. Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-
mail address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. 
Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing. The views expressed in this message may not 
necessarily reflect those of the Town of Loxahatchee Groves. If you have received this message in 
error, please notify us immediately by replying to this message, and please delete it from 
your computer. 

On Apr 14, 2025, at 2:13 PM, Valerie Oakes <voakes@loxahatcheegrovesfl.gov> wrote:

Thank you Councilmember, we will begin to work on your request.
 
Valerie Oakes, CMC
Town Clerk
Office of the Town Clerk
Town of Loxahatchee Groves
155 F Road
Loxahatchee Groves, FL 33470
Office: 561.807.6672
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Disclaimer: Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address 
released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this 
office by phone or in writing.
 
PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from the Town of 
Loxahatchee Groves officials and employees regarding public business are public records available to the public and 
media upon request. Your e-mail communications may be subject to public disclosure. Under Florida law, e-mail 
addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a public records request, 
do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing. The views expressed in this 
message may not necessarily reflect those of the Town of Loxahatchee Groves. If you have received this message in 
error, please notify us immediately by replying to this message, and please delete it from your computer. 
 
From: Lisa El-Ramey <lel-ramey@loxahatcheegrovesfl.gov> 
Sent: Monday, April 14, 2025 12:30 PM
To: Valerie Oakes <voakes@loxahatcheegrovesfl.gov>
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To: Valerie Oakes <voakes@loxahatcheegrovesfl.gov>
Cc: Glen Torcivia <glen@torcivialaw.com>
Subject: Document Request
 
Good Afternoon Valerie,
 
Please provide, at your earliest convenience, the organizational review provided to 
the then town council for 2023 and 2024.
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance in this request.
 
Kind regards,
Lisa
 
Lisa El-Ramey
Town Council Member Seat #2
Town of Loxahatchee Groves
Mobile 561-942-6583
Town Hall 561-793-2418
lel-ramey@loxahatcheegrovesfl.gov
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Disclaimer: Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail 
address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this 
entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.
 
PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from 
the Town of Loxahatchee Groves officials and employees regarding public business are public 
records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may be subject 
to public disclosure. Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your 
e-mail address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this 
entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing. The views expressed in this message may 
not necessarily reflect those of the Town of Loxahatchee Groves. If you have received this message 
in error, please notify us immediately by replying to this message, and please delete it from 
your computer. 
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